## Parents' consultation meeting at Edwalton Primary School

## Wednesday 17 June 2015 - 6:30pm

## **Agenda**

1. Welcome and introductions

Brian Owens (Headteacher) and Sara Dawson (Chair of the Board of Governors)

2. Purpose of meeting – part of the consultation process - to inform parents of the reasons behind Edwalton's proposal to become an academy; to introduce parents to FHT; and to receive any comments and answer any questions parents may have

Brian Owens and Sara Dawson

3. Reasons for becoming an academy within a multi-academy trust; and for choosing the Flying High Trust – an overview of research, options and decision making

Brian Owens and Sara Dawson

4. The Flying High Trust (FHT) – multi-academy trust; values and principles; structure; impact; what it will mean for Edwalton – short presentation

Chris Wheatley, Chief Executive Head of FHT
Graeme Robins, Director of School Improvement and Quality
Assurance

Zoe Maxey, Director of Business and Finance

5. Questions / comments